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Area2 – Ealing, site EAL10 
 
Ealing Council officers quote the permission for a replacement office building at 113 Uxbridge Road 
as evidence for the demand for quality office space on this site. However, all that has happened 
since is that the original building has been knocked down. This presumably saves business rates. 
There is no sign of construction starting on a replacement building. (The same happened with Ealing 
Cinema 4 years ago.) 
 
I covered the overall issues on the need for offices in this area in my submission on Matter 2. 
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